Dr. David Okrent

Chairmen, Advisory Committes
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. Okrent:

Transmitted herewith for the v of the Committee are

"evi
, copies of the following:

cighteen (19

NORTHIRN STATES POWER COMPANY

~

letter dated January 10, 1967, trensmitting Amendment No, 4

to the construction permit spplication for the Mocmticellc
Nuclear Genersting Plant. This smendment submits answers to

the questions transmitted with ocur letter of December 27, and
corrected pages for the Fecility Deseription and Defety Analysis
Report.

Sincerely yours,

A ( f {
/{ﬂ{;’r. S \ &R ™

Edson ¢. Case, Assistant Dirvector
Division of Rasctor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated above
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